
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

11 May 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Re: Year 11 Class of 2023 Prom Tickets 

 

As we embark on the final term for our Year 11 students’ we are excited to announce the sale of 

our Class of 2023 Prom tickets! 

 

As previously communicated this year’s prom will be held on Friday 23 June at Castle Park Rugby 

Club, Armthorpe Rd, DN2 5QB. Students may arrive from 6:00 pm and the event will draw to a 

close at 11pm. Tickets will be available to purchase from Friday 12 May and priced at £35.  

Payment can be made via    https://www.pay360educationpayments.com   with a deadline for 

purchase of 9 am on 26 May. If you have not paid by this point unfortunately your child will not be 

able to attend. Should you foresee any issues with making payment for your child’s Prom ticket 

before the above date please contact the school using the Contact us section of the website as 

follows Hungerhill School - Contact Us. 

Admission to the event is ticket only, and tickets will be issued to students during Leaver’s week 

and they will need to bring this with them on the evening.  

 

The event includes a buffet, use of a private suite and a disco. A professional photographer will 

also be present throughout the evening for students to purchase photographs as a memento of 

the event. These are priced at £10 per print or £25 for 3 prints. Payments for these can be made 

by cash on the evening. 

 

In previous years, this event has been a very pleasurable way to celebrate the end of this 

important year.  

 

Conduct in, too and from school during the examination period and up until 24 June must be 

exemplary in order to qualify for a ticket. Please note, we reserve the right to refund ticket 

money for any ticket purchased by those who do not qualify to attend the event.  

 

 

https://www.pay360educationpayments.com/
https://www.hungerhillschool.com/page/?title=Contact+Us&pid=2


 
 

 

Parents’, carers, and students will also understand the need to express the following clear 

conditions which must be accepted by all those who attend:  

 

o It must be stressed that the Prom is totally alcohol free. In the event of this condition not 

being met, staff will not admit a student to the event, and they will need to be collected by 

a parent/carer. 

 

o Whilst the event has always been celebrated in high spirits previously, it should be noted 

that students must adhere to the same behaviour policy expected when in school, any 

negative behaviour displayed by students will result in them being ejected from the event. 

 

The Prom is a wonderful opportunity for students to celebrate the end of their time at Hungerhill 

in a venue which is very fitting for such an excellent group of young people. 

 

We look forward to sharing this occasion with our students on the evening. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

                                            

Mrs L Pond                                                  Miss M Harwood 

Headteacher                                               Deputy Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


